
NOTICE OF COURT PROCEEDING AND INSTRUCTIONS ON HOW TO ATTEND 

The JUVENILE COURT OF THE OCONEE JUDICIAL CIRCUIT will be in session on  

Thursday, June 18, 2020 starting at 10:30 a.m., with the Honorable Stephanie D. Burton presiding.  

This proceeding will be conducted wholly by teleconference.  The public will be able to attend this 

proceeding by joining the teleconference only.  In person attendance is prohibited during the 

Statewide Judicial Emergency.  A copy of the Order Declaring Statewide Judicial Emergency 

issued by the Supreme Court of Georgia and the Extension Order may be found here: 

 

 To attend the proceeding, you must call the conference line and enter the access code 

below: 

Thursday, June 18th 10:30am 

Conference Line information: 

is 712-775-7031. The PIN number is 560808 

 

 

 

 


